AME is collecting Teddy Bears for children that are hospitalized
during the holidays.

Please bring a NEW Teddy Bear to
AME Headquarters at 30 Orville Drive, Suite A, Bohemia
no later than December 16.

This small gift can make such a big difference in a sick child’s life

For more information please call 631-589-8400



